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24.2.23 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 24.2. 23 
  
It was lovely to welcome children back into school on Tuesday after the half-term break.  We had a great 
start to our day today with Class 12’s assembly!  Thank you to the parents and carers who came along to 
support! 
 
Curriculum information letters:  Mrs Morris and Mrs Dowdall will be emailing documents today with 
curriculum details and other information for this half-term.  The letters are also on the school website here:  
Half-termly Year Group information  
 
Next week:   
Tuesday 28th February – Open Classrooms:  We hope that many of you will be able to come along to 
Open Classrooms on Tuesday at the end of school, from 3.25pm – 3.55pm.  
Wednesday 1st March – Industrial strike action:  Mr Tull will be sending a letter out today to update you 
on the planned strike day on Wednesday.  We will communicate with you in the same way as we did for the 
last strike day.  We are expecting that the impact on school will be very much the same as it was the last 
time. 
Friday 3rd March – World Book Day:  Please note that for a range of reasons, we are celebrating World 
Book Day next Friday and not on the Thursday as is happening nationally.  Mrs Dowdall has emailed 
information about children dressing up on the day if they wish to.  She would also be very pleased to 
receive photos of children doing some ‘extreme reading’! 
 
Cost of Living Support pop-up:  Mrs Din has asked me to let you know about a pop-up session at the 
Church of the Good Shepherd on Tuesday 28th February, between 9.30am and 12.30pm.  There will be a 
range of advisors available – please see the attached flyer for more information. 
 
School Facebook page: I just wanted to also flag up that we do regularly post sources of support and 
information from outside agencies on our school Facebook page.  If you do not visit the school page, 
please do check it out; search for ‘Arbury Primary School’ and it is the one with the school logo and the 
photo of the school on the home page.  
 
Parent/carer consultations:  You will have received an email about booking an appointment for the 
consultations, which are taking place on March 7th, 8th and 9th.  Appointments can be booked through the 
school website from 8.00am on Monday 27th February until Sunday 5th March at 12 noon.  Do contact the 
school office if you have any questions about booking online.   
 
Wishing you a good weekend.  It is lovely to be seeing some milder weather again!  As always, please do 
contact us if we can be of help.  If you have any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris 
at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall 
at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

https://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk/website/half-termly_year_group_information/509871
mailto:smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk


 

  

 


